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VIA EMAIL 
 
Ritchie Murray 
Case Manager, Sr. Project Advisor 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ritchie Murray: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
 Final Monitoring Report 

Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No.: EB-2019-0294 
Low Carbon Energy Project 

 
On October 29, 2020, the OEB issued its Decision and Order for the above noted 
proceeding, which included several conditions of approval. In accordance with condition 
6 (b), Enbridge Gas filed a Final Monitoring Report dated May 26, 2023. OEB staff 
reviewed the Final Monitoring Report and requested that Enbridge Gas provide a written 
response to the question below: 
 

Condition of approval 6 (b) (v) required that the Final Monitoring Report 
include “a log of all complaints received by Enbridge Gas” during and after 
construction (emphasis added). However, Dillon Consulting reports that the 
Final Monitoring Report includes “[a] log of comments and complaints 
received during and after Project construction, up to the filing of the Post-
Construction (Interim) Report” (page 5; emphasis added). The comment 
and complaint log is provided in Table 2 of the Final Monitoring Report.  
 
OEB staff notes that none of the comments or complaints in Table 2 of the 
Final Monitoring Report are dated after December 2021, which is when the 
Post-Construction (Interim) Report was filed.  
 
Did Enbridge Gas Inc. receive additional comments or complaints after 
December 2021? If so, please update and refile Table 2 of the Final 
Monitoring Report. 

 
Consistent with the statement set out at footnote 3 in section 3.0 of the Final Monitoring 
Report,1 Enbridge Gas confirms that no additional comments or complaints were 
received after December 2021.  
  
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

 
1EB-2019-0294 Enbridge Gas Final Monitoring Report (May 26, 2023), page 5.  



Page 2 of 2 
 

 
 

Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 
Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 
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